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April 18, 2020

Dear Students and Families of Thames at Mitchell College,

You are in the home stretch of what has been a semester of unexpected
circumstances! One constant has been our superb support services, which
continue through Session II:

Accessibility Services - Reminders for accommodation letters and book
requests have been sent to your Mitchell College email address. Antaya
Lee will be available via email, phone, and Zoom.

Advising - Contact your Academic Advisor through email and s/he will get
back to you to set up an advisory meeting on Zoom. For social support,
make sure to reach out to Jess, Maddy, or Brandon. As always, feel free to
contact Beverly or Ron anytime. All contact information is located in the
1lam email.

Emotional Health and Well-Being - Access Dr. Doug Dufore Monday,
Wednesday, Friday from 9am—5pm and Tuesday/Thursday from 10am—
6pm by scheduling appointments on Starfish and via email.

Tutoring - Access to the Mitchell College tutoring staff can be done by
making an appointment in Starfish. The tutors are available for help in a
variety of courses across disciplines. In addition, Tutor.com gives you 24/7
access to tutoring. Use your Mitchell College email to create an account (the
link is available through your student portal).

While you are still in the groove of learning, consider signing up for a May or
June MiniMester. Please consult your advisor before registering.

Have a successful Session II and continue to stay well!

Catherine Wright, Ph.D.
Interim Co-President

Mary-Jane McLaughlin, M.S.
Interim Co-President
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